
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

MEMO 
 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 
 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 
   

Date: November 28, 2023 
 

Re: Action Memo  

      December 13, 2023 Board Meeting 
 

 

 

Recommend Board ratify the application to and the acceptance of The New Jersey Learning 

Acceleration Program: High-Impact Tutoring Grant in the amount of $55,964. The program will 

support the district by providing high dosage, intensive tutoring through high-impact tutoring 

interventions for students in grades 3 and 4 that have been disproportionately affected by the 

pandemic. Students will be identified through NWEA MAP math assessment data and will be 

offered small group tutoring services three times per week by a GPSD certified teacher. The 

program will begin in January 2024 and will commence in May 2024. Progress will be 

monitored through iXL Diagnostic Assessment/Progress Monitoring and NWEA MAP math 

benchmark assessment data. 

 


